



22nd January 2020

Dear Parents/Carers,

We have been asked by Peter Harris, the church organist, if our school choir would be happy to participate in the Hinckley District Past and Present Concert which will be held on Sunday 8th March 2020 at St. Mary's Church. The concert will start at 2.30pm.

Mr Harris is a very experienced organist and musician and your child would benefit greatly from this experience. We are offering this to all Key Stage 2 children. However, if your child was in the choir before Christmas then they will be given higher priority as their performance and commitment before Christmas was exemplary.

Rehearsals for the concert will be held at lunch-time in school and the expectation will be that your child attends the concert on March 8th.

## If your child would like a place, please could you fill in the slip below and return it no later than Monday 27th January. There will be a maximum of 30 places.

I very much hope that your child will take up this opportunity in order to develop their singing or continue with the super singing that they did last term.

Yours sincerely

Mrs R Ayres Headteacher

Hinckley Past and Present Concert	
Name of child:	Class:
I give permission for my child to take part in the concert on confirm that I will make arrangements to get them to church	Sunday 8th March at 2.30pm and I and collect them afterwards.
Emergency Telephone Number:	<u> </u>
Relevant Medical Info:	
Signed by the person with legal responsibility for the young person:	
PRINT NAME	_ DATE

Headteacher: Mrs R Ayres

ST. MARY'S C of E PRIMARY SCHOOL Station Road, Hinckley, Leicestershire. LE10 1AW



Working in partnership with: